LLATA Meeting Notes Monday, May 21, 2018 Fiorentino's Restaurant – Lititz, PA

Attendance:

- Samantha Knox LGHP Sports Medicine
- Joe Murphy LVC
- Keith Varney Lebanon School District
- Chuck Yasidski LVC
- Beth Newill Lancaster Catholic
- Jenn Wettig Hempfield
- Jessica Lazarski Elizabethtown HS
- Marc Schaffer Garden Spot
- Jessica Hess Conestoga Valley

Minutes:

- Marc called the meeting to order at 7:17pm
- We decided to change the venue up for this meeting. Thanks to all that made it out It was great to see some of the Lebanon crew! To all those that hosted play offs, we missed you! We talked about pushing the meeting back a week next year to accommodate those with teams still playing. Any thoughts would be appreciated as meeting turn out has been low.
- A HUGE shout out and special thank you to Jess Hoenich for all of her work as LLATA President. We are so appreciative of your dedication!!
- Approval of February minutes Reviewed by table
 - o Motion to approve: Beth
 - o 2nd: Chuck
- Reports:
 - Treasurer's Report
 - Katie not able to make the meeting due to hosting NCAA Regional play at MU Congrats on hosting!
 - Secretary Report
 - Minutes from February available for review
- New Business:
 - o PATS Update
 - PATS Conference the next 2 years will be in Gettysburg
 - PATS voted to make Dayna Brons, athletic therapist of Humboldt Hockey, an honorary member of PATS at their last meeting
 - Brief discussion of potential of making an LL League Lightning Policy. If you have not already done so, please discuss with your AD's.
 - August Meeting: Will hopefully be hosted at LVC in their new building. Dates/times TBD
 - O Upcoming CEU Events:
 - June 7-9: PATS
 - August 1: Hershey CEU Event
 - Student Symposium: Discussion as to whether or not we want to offer a Student Symposium next year. Discussed topics:
 - Ideas for hands on experiences: Taping lab/tape off, "Find that X Ray," Casting
 - ? Hosting at LVC
 - Cadaver lab will be available beginning in April

- ? Time of year is spring too busy?
- ? Reaching out to CTC Sports Med Program
- o LVC is taking athletic trainers to China for 10 days in March: Contact Joe Murphy if you are interested in more information on this trip
- Meeting called to order at 8:03pm by Marc Schaffer